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May 5, 2015

Curtis A. Ray, Jr., CPD

ASPE - West Coast Florida Chapter President
c/o Phoenix Engineering Group, Inc.

10012 N. Dale Mabry Hwy., Ste 102

Tampa, FL 33618

Dear Mr. Ray,

The mission of the Florida Board of Professional Engineers (FBPE) is to protect
the interest of public health and safety by properly regulating the practice of
engineering. The FBPE also desires to serve its licensees by establishing and
maintaining relationships with its licensees’ engineering associations and
societies. For that reason, the FBPE requests the assistance of the American
Society of Plumbing Engineers - West Coast Florida Chapter in order to better
serve its licensees.

Specifically, the FBPE desires to establish a relationship with your organization
and in doing so provide your members with an opportunity to participate in
FBPE committees and rule making matters. In addition, your organization will
be able to bring industry issues and concerns directly to the attention of the
FBPE.

To establish our relationship, the FBPE requests that American Society of
Plumbing Engineers - West Coast Florida Chapter provide some basic
information such as current contact information for its officers, executive
director and liaison to the FBPE. With this information your organization will
receive regular FBPE business meeting notices as well as opportunities for your
members to participate as representative in select committees.

In addition, the FBPE is asking that American Society of Plumbing Engineers -
West Coast Florida Chapter provide a liaison to participate in FBPE meetings.
By providing a liaison, your organization will be able to assist in the
dissemination of statue and rule updates, activities of the FBPE and its various
committees, activities of the Florida Engineers Management Corporation
(FEMC), and activities of the National Council of Examiners for Engineers and
Surveyors (NCEES).
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In return, the FBPE will:

e Add American Society of Plumbing Engineers - West Coast Florida Chapter to the published list of
engineering associations and societies with which FBPE maintains relationships;

e Provide a link for American Society of Plumbing Engineers - West Coast Florida Chapter on the FBPE
website. FBPE also requests that American Society of Plumbing Engineers - West Coast Florida
Chapter provide a link on its website to the FBPE website;

e Make the FBPE Chair, Vice-Chair and select staff members available for presentations to American
Society of Plumbing Engineers - West Coast Florida Chapter regarding Florida engineering laws &
rules or on FBPE and NCEES activities;

e Invite American Society of Plumbing Engineers - West Coast Florida Chapter to submit articles as
outlined in FBPE's Style Guide & Information for Outside Authors for consideration and possible
publication on the FBPE’s website; and

e Invite American Society of Plumbing Engineers - West Coast Florida Chapter to submit event
announcements and activities or recent accomplishments for consideration and possible publication on
FBPE’s website or for posting on FBPE's social media outlets (Facebook, LinkedIn, etc.).

On behalf of the Florida Board of Professional Engineers, we look forward to your consideration of the above
proposal and hope to hear from you soon.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this opportunity further you can contact the Board office at
850-521-0500 and speak with Zana Raybon, FBPE's Executive Director or Shannon McCoy, FBPE's Public
Information Officer.

Most Respectfully,
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it
William C. Bracken, PE, SI, CFM Zana Raybon

FBPE Board Chair FBPE Executive Director



